
 Announcement 

October 4, 2018 

 

                              

 

 

 

  

The access bridge that has been closed to private and rental cars since Typhoon Jebi struck 

Kansai International Airport (KIX) will be fully reopened at 12:00 am on October 6, 2018.  

 

As the bridge’s traffic capacity remains to be limited, guests are kindly advised to:   

 refrain from using private or rental cars and use public transportation as much as 

possible. 

 avoid coming to the airport by cars during morning peak hours (7:00 am through 

9:00 am, particularly between 8:00 am and 9:00 am) as there will likely be 

heavy traffic on the bridge during the hours. Allow extra time for travel to the 

airport.  

 

Visit the website of the transport ministry (MLIT) for more details: 

http://www.mlit.go.jp/report/press/road01_hh_001082.html 

 

* Car Parks 1 to 5 on the airport island are operating normally beginning October 4, 2018. 

* To ensure safety on the road, traffic may be restricted again depending on traffic 

conditions. 
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Private cars to be allowed on KIX Access Bridge  

from 12:00 am on October 6, 2018 
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